
 

 

 

 

 

   

  

  

  

  

  

  

   
 

  

 

 

24th March 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent and Carer, 
 
Year 11 Summer Term Dates and Information 

 

We are aware some families are trying to plan holiday dates for June and July so we are sharing the following 
dates and information. This is correct at the time of writing and unlikely to change. 
  
Assessments will continue in lessons after the Easter break as per the attached schedule. 
 
The last day of full time attendance in school for Year 11 for all lessons is Monday, 17th May, up until 3pm. 
  
From Tuesday, 18th May to Wednesday, 26th May there will be a series of final assessments as shown the second 
attached schedule in Exam Halls.  Students will only have one assessment per day and, therefore, will need to 
come into school at the appropriate time of day and return home following the assessment.  Individual 
assessment schedules including times, rooms and seat numbers will be issued shortly after the Easter break.  
The Mathematics assessment on 26th May will be last planned assessment.   
 
Whilst we are not currently planning to ask students back into school after 26th May, students will still need to 
be available to attend until Thursday, 17th June.  This is so that any gaps in assessment evidence or missing 
assessments can be completed before the deadline for schools to send grades to the exam boards on 18th June. 
  
We are hoping to provide a series of optional taster sessions for students who are considering certain college 
courses to assist the transition to college.  These will take place between 21st June and 23rd July.  Year 11 students 
will be given an opportunity to sign up for the sessions for which they have an interest. 
  
GCSE results day is Thursday, 12th August.  Further details regarding the arrangements will be available closer to 
the date. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr. T. Cubbon, 
Deputy Headteacher 

 


